
The following is a summary of the main points discussed at the Parish Council 
meeting held on the 9th July 2019. 

 
 

 
The meeting started with a minutes silence following the two tragic events which 
occurred recently. Both events occurred within our Parish and our thoughts are with 
the families involved. 
 
A number of jobs have been carried out in Newchurch recently and the Parish 
Council would like to thank all the volunteers involved in the continued upkeep of the 
village. 
 
The Council would like to thank Adrian and Maureen at the Witches Galore shop for 

their help over several years in maintaining the public toilets and the collection of 

donations. Kathleen Wilkinson is also thanked for her assistance in the cleaning of 

the public facilities 

 

The Council again discussed the purchase of a lawnmower. The purchase of a 

mower would result in us being less reliant on contractors as well as reducing our 

annual maintenance costs. 

 

 


